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Thursday 7th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

 
See-Saw   
The Early Years staff have been busy updating each child’s profile onto SEESAW with photos and 
videos of some of the exciting things that they have been doing in the EYC this term.  Unfortunately 
there are only 7 parents viewing their child’s work.  It is important that Parents/Carers engage with 
this platform as this will be the new way that we share all information. This platform is available 
through the ‘SEESAW Class and Family app’ which parents/carers can download through the use of 
the QR code which was issued a few weeks ago.  If any parents/carers do not have the QR code or are 
struggling to download it, please speak to the staff in the EYC.  
 
Snack money 
This term we have not asked for any contribution to snack as the Authority had hoped to cover the 
costs but unfortunately there will not be any central funding provided so we are asking 
Parents/Carers to make a weekly donation of £1.50 towards snack, starting from Monday 26th 
October.  We order our snack each week online and it cost approximately £40 so without donations 
from Parents/Carers we would struggle to continue to provide this.  
 
There will be an allocated area and tub for you to deposit your weekly snack money within the 
outdoor area when you drop off your child in the morning. 
 
Thank-you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher  
 

 
 


